
 
 

 
Westwood Shipping Lines Interchange Requirements  
 

To be an authorized hauler of Westwood’s equipment or to be considered an active carrier, we 

must have a valid WSL Equipment Interchange Agreement on file along with a current Insurance 

certificate in the proper amounts.  Because Westwood Shipping Lines is not a member of the UIIA, 

the certificate must list Westwood as the certificate holder. 
 

OUR ADDRESS IS: 

Westwood Shipping Lines 

ATTN:  Truck Safety Coordinators 

1019 39th Ave SE, Suite 210 

Puyallup, WA 98374 

 

For USA: The Certificate must be a signed copy and must show at least $1,000,000.00 coverage 

for GENERAL LIABILITY and $1,000,000.00 for AUTO LIABILITY. 

 

For Canada: The Certificate must be a signed copy and must show at least $2,000,000.00 

coverage for GENERAL LIABILITY and 2,000,000.00 for AUTO LIABILITY. 

 

You can find our interchange agreement on our website under North America 

Operations/Trucking.   

 

Please review, sign and email the interchange back to wsltruckteam@wsl.com, along with a copy 

of your Insurance Certificate. 

 

Once we have received these documents, we will enter your company into our system as an 

approved trucker for Westwood.  

 

If you have any questions regarding our Interchange policy, please feel free to contact us by the 

following: wsltruckteam@wsl.com 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Westwood Shipping Lines 
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